

Pennant Project

Dear First Grade Families,

Welcome to First Grade! We are excited to begin a new school year with our First Grade friends. As first grade teachers, our goal is to build a strong sense of community where every child feels valued, included, and safe. We strive to create a classroom environment where students feel a true sense of belonging and are excited to come to school each day. In the month of September, your child will be given the opportunity to share special things about themselves in an effort to get to know each other.

Today your child brought home a 9" x 22" triangular felt pennant for them to decorate with items representing some of their favorite things. Please help your child attach any photos, pictures, ticket stubs, favorite sports teams, hobbies, vacations, music and activities they enjoy to the pennant.

These items must be able to remain on the pennant when it is displayed in the hallway hanging down. Using a hot glue gun is highly recommended. Please be sure your child's name appears on the front of the pennant at the top. You can use glitter letters, stickers, fabric paint, or other items you have at home etc. Have fun and be creative!

All pennants are due by Monday, September 15th

Thank you in advance for your support. We are looking forward to a fun-filled year of learning!

Looking forward to a wonderful year together, The First Grade Team